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I strongly support vote by mail and just as strongly oppose this effort to end it. It has a 

proven track record in Oregon with a low error rate, it allows me to do a better job of 

thinking through issues and candidates in the comfort of my home, and it increases 

voter participation. Keep vote by mail! 


